
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Exciting changes are happening in Lexia® Core5® Reading!
We are sending this note to let you know that your child may be seeing a change in their Lexia Core5 
Reading experience due to a recent program upgrade. Core5 now has 21 levels and even more literacy 
skills and support for students in grades Pre-K–5!

As a result of this update, some students may notice their Core5 program level has changed. You may also 
notice that some devices are no longer compatible with Core5, so we recommend reviewing the technical 
changes below.

Changes to Supported Devices
You can use a laptop, desktop computer, or Chromebook to access Core5 using Chrome, Safari, Edge, or 
Firefox at www.lexiacore5.com. At this time, the new version of Core5 is not available on smartphones 
or Android devices, and using a browser on a mobile device is not supported. Lexia is actively working to 
innovate and expand the number of ways students can access Core5.

You can also use the Core5 iPad app on the following devices running iOS 10+.
•	 iPad 4+

•	 iPad Mini 3+

•	 iPad Air+

•	 iPad Pro

Even if you are using a supported iPad, you may need to update to the most recent version of the  
Lexia Core5 Reading app from the App Store. It is a good idea to check for and install any available 
updates to ensure the best stability and performance.

Have more questions?
Technical questions can be directed to the Lexia Support Team at support@lexialearning.com or by calling 
800-507-2772 weekdays, 8 AM to 6 PM ET.  
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